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I strongly oppose this rule.  There is enough burdensome regulation on agriculture as 

it is.  This is just another layer of regulation that is going to cause more costs to the 

farmer or rancher that will have to be passed on to the consumer.  Farmers and 

Ranchers are already burdened with monitoring the amount of fertilizer that is being 

produced on their farms. Ground water is not being affected by Farmer's or 

Rancher's practices.  If your goal is to end agriculture in this state keep passing 

regulations like this and you will see agriculture leave this state and move to a state 

where their hard work is appreciated and encouraged. Your small scale farmer 

cannot supply the needs of the state and keep the price of food cheap. 


